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I believe mail-in voting is incredibly valuable for all eligible voters to exercise their 

voting rights. I myself am able-bodied and motivated, however many of my neighbors 

are elderly and have difficulty with mobility. I am concerned that only having in person 

voting could deter people from voting, and there is no compelling evidence that mail-

in voting is a source of meaningful voter fraud. We need to keep our voting secure, 

but this is not the place to focus that attention.  


